
Proposed resolutions for the IUPAP GA in Singapore,  November 
2014 concerning the continuation of the working group on energy, 
WG 12.

• The WG 12’s work should continue for another period of 3 years.
• Inactive members should be replaced, and new members should be chosen by 

the Chair to fill gaps in the expertise that is needed to produce further Briefs 
that are felt to be important (taking into account geography, gender).

• If possible, provide a budget for the group (one person attended the meeting in 
Oslo at his own expense).

• The existence of the Briefs should be publicised (with whatever disclaimer is 
felt necessary), and persuade the world’s Physical Societies to do the same.


